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August 13, 2020 

 

Steven Ratiner 

Arlington, MA 02476 

 

Enso33@yahoo.com  

 

Re:     Reappointment:  Poet Laureate of Arlington  

 

Dear Mr. Ratiner: 

 

Please be advised that the Select Board will be discussing your reappointment to the 

above-named at their meeting conducted by remote participation on Monday, August 

17th at 7:15 p.m.  Although it is not a requirement that you join this virtual meeting, you 

are invited to do so. 

 

Information which includes the link to the meeting will be available at the bottom of the 

Select Board Agenda as well as on the Town Calendar when the meeting is posted 

Thursday, August 13th by 7:00 p.m.  

 

Please contact this office by e-mail, lcosta@town.arlington.ma.us, if you have any 

questions. 

 

 

Very truly yours, 

SELECT BOARD 

 
Marie A. Krepelka 

Board Administrator 
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